

## The Graceful Connection

**May 2025** 



## **Latest News from Town Village Sterling Heights**

Greetings everyone and welcome to May at Town Village Sterling Heights!

As the beautiful spring weather encourages us to step outside and enjoy the fresh air, we have some wonderful events planned for you. Mark your calendars for our special Mother's Day Tea on Friday, May 9th, from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM, a lovely occasion to celebrate the incredible mothers in our community. Later in the month, we will come together for a meaningful Memorial Day Tribute on Tuesday, May 27th, at 2:30 PM. And then get ready for some fun with our "high stakes" 50/50 Bingo, hosted by yours truly, Sheri, and our amazing Business Office Manager, Paris on May 30th at 1pm-you won't want to miss it!

Speaking of exciting things, we're looking forward to sharing some details about upcoming renovations that will further enhance our community. As we welcome this season of growth and renewal, let's also take a moment to appreciate all the wonderful mothers among us – those amazing individuals who fill our lives with love and support. Thank you all for making Town Village Sterling Heights such a vibrant and welcoming place. It is a true privilege to serve you each day and I am deeply grateful for your trust.

Warmly, Sheri Sepanak Executive Director



Kathy G. enjoying a tour at the Historic Packard Proving Grounds

## **MEET OUR TEAM**

Sheri Sepanak-Executive Director Suzanne McCallum-Sales Director Paris Gentry-Business Office Manager Stacey Jeffries-Dining Services Director Jason Barbu-Maintenance Director Chris Orlando-Life Enrichment Director

